




ATTACHMENT 1 

 

From: "Michael J. Iacopino" <MIacopino@bclilaw.com> 

To: <lisa@linowes.com> 

Sent: Friday, January 04, 2013 12:59 PM 

Subject: Re: Groton Wind plan changes - Oct 28, 2011 

 

To the best of my knowledge, and I have checked with Jane Murray, the SEC was not advise d of 

the plan revisions. To the best of my knowledge I was not advised of these revisions either. 

 

Mike 

 

Michael J. Iacopino 

Brennan Caron Lenehan & Iacopino 

85 Brook Street 

Manchester NH 03104  

 

(603) 668-8300 Ext. 47 (Office) 

(603) 668-1029 (Fax) 

(603) 496-4455 (Cell) 

 

miacopino@bclilaw.com 

www.bclilaw.com 

 

This email communication and any attachments are confidential and may be attorney-client 

privileged. If you receive this communication in error please contact the sender immediately and 

delete the communication and all attachments from your system. 

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Lisa Linowes [lisa@linowes.com] 

Received: Friday, 04 Jan 2013, 12:55pm 

To: Michael J. Iacopino [MIacopino@bclilaw.com] 

Subject: Re: Groton Wind plan changes - Oct 28, 2011 

 

 

Hi Mike -- were you able to confirm whether the SEC was notified of the change?  

thanks. 

--Lisa 
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